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Safe2Tell provides students,
parents, and community
members a safe and
anonymous way to report
information about any issues
that concern their safety or the
safety of others. Safe2Tell’s
reporting process is simple. Call
to interact with a live, trained
analyst (call takers) or fill out a
form via the website or mobile
app.
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Student AmbassadorsWhat is Safe2Tell?

Remember, Safe2Tell is available
any time, any day. 

[Image description: Example social media
post that says "Submit urgent safety concerns
to Safe2Tell. Remember, Safe2Tell is available
any time, any day."]
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[Image description: Safe2Tell report lifecycle]

Safe2Tell started its student ambassador
program in fall of the 2021-22 school year. 

Each school year during the spring, we
encourage and invite rising sophomores,
juniors, and seniors to apply to be a Safe2Tell
student ambassador.

Our ambassadors help provide insight and
feedback on the Safe2Tell program and make
sure that our work stays youth centered. This
opportunity is offered through the Colorado
Attorney General’s Office.

We are excited to welcome our thirteen
ambassadors for the 2023-2024 school year.
They will be representing the following
counties: Montrose, Logan, Jefferson, Douglas,
Denver, Elbert, El Paso, and Boulder.
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Follow us on Instagram!

Like any of our most
recent posts in August for
a chance to win a
messenger bag. 

(For teachers and/or
students.)

Download the free
Safe2Tell App 

Safe2Tell.org

Safe2Tell App

Social Media
2022-2023 Data

Can you solve this mystery puzzle?
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1 in every 9 reports submitted is a duplicate
report. This means we are receiving multiple
reports about the same concern and that
multiple people are speaking up!

Why is this a reason to celebrate? The
bystander effect is not happening here! We
are proud of our upstanders across the state
of Colorado! 

Take a look at our students
page for more information. 

 Students Page

Suicide threats are the most
reported category during this
school year and make up 13% of all
reports. 

Take a look at the image on the left
to see other mental-health related
reports.[Image description: Safe2Tell red, black,

and grey laptop bag]

[Image description: Example social
media post that says "If you speak up,
you might save a life."]

[Image description: Mobile phone
figure representing how 1 in 9 reports
were duplicates]

[Image description: 2022-23 Mental Health Related
Reports. 2,840 suicide reports, 926 self harm reports,
and 393 depression reports]

97.1% of all Safe2Tell reports during the
2022-2023 school year were valid. This
means that the majority of reports were
submitted for the right reasons to
protect students and keep schools safe. 

During the school year, the program
received 22,486 reports! This is the
highest report volume the program has
ever received!

We are so proud of Colorado students
for being advocates!
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Mental Health Reports


